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Joe Graham receives ‘Student of the Week’, 

for been a considerate and thoughtful class 

member .  

Well done  Joe ! 

 

Calendar 

Term 4, Week 7 

Thursday 26 Nov Puggles 

Friday  27 Nov Swimming and Golf Gundagai 

Term 4, Week 8   

Thursday 3 Dec Puggles 

Friday  3 Dec Swimming and Golf Gundagai 

Term 4, Week 9  

Friday  9 Dec Presentation Day 

Term 4, Week 10  

Monday 14 Dec Swim Camp 

Tuesday 15 Dec Swim Camp 

Wednesday 16 Dec Swim Camp & Mrs Lott B’Day 

Wednesday 17 Dec  

K-2– Sound focus & Speech marks.  

3-6– Inferring, Recounts, Adjectives & 
Verbs. 



 

 

 

 

A message from Rachel 

Hi everyone,  

Last week students thoroughly enjoyed 

competing in the small school athletics carnival 

hosted by Gundagai South Public School. Thank 

you to their whole staff and student community 

who put on a great event. The students loved 

catching up with fellow small school friends and 

putting all their Athletics skills practise from 

Term 3 into practise against other schools.  

See place recipients on page 4 of this 

newsletter.  

We had our second week of Gold and 

Swimming in Gundagai last Friday! It was a hot 

one! We were all looking forward to our swim 

after golf, let me tell you! 

Please remember hats and plenty of water again 

this week as its expected to reach 39oC! Half 

frozen water bottles are most welcome!! 

This week our focus will be: 

Sounds focus::  

K– Qu & revision 

Year 1 & 2– aie & are 

Numeracy Focus– Patterns and Algebra 

 

Week 7! We are in full swing with end of year 

activities, play practise, getting student 

achievements/ results moderated for report 

writing, as well as still learning our sounds and 

our last few topics for numeracy.  

 

Have a great week! 

Rachel 

A message from Brad 

Welcome to week 7 everyone! 

What a hot weekend we experienced! I was glad that 
we were able to have a dip at the pool on Friday 
afternoon to cool off! I have been amazed at the vast 
improvement in our swimmers so far this year, 
particularly the younger students who are developing 
their breathing methods during freestyle lessons with 
Mrs Harris and Mrs K. 

 

The end of school play is now in full swing, with 
students getting into character and displaying their 
finest acting skills! 

 

After the evaluation of our whole school reading and 
comprehension assessments last week, I can proudly 
report that all students have demonstrated growth in 
their reading since our last assessment in early term 3. 
A wonderful achievement for all staff, students and 
parents who have all had a positive impact on our 
students learning.   

 

I will be in and out of the office this week with ongoing 
principal meetings as the school moves into it’s next 4 
year school plan cycle.  

 

A reminder from Lou, anyone who has outstanding 
invoices, to please have the money into the office by 
the end of week 9.  

 

Finally, our thoughts and prayers are with Kate Graham 
and her family after the passing of her grandfather. 
Our deepest condolences to you and your family.   

 

Enjoy the week everyone!                  

Brad 

K-2– Patterns and Algebra  

Year 3 –6– Addition 



 
 

 


